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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
Feedback from the Tripartite meeting on findings and recommendations for 
the review was delivered at a meeting of the Committee on 14th September, 
and full endorsement received. 
 
The report was subsequently completed and circulated to the Chair, Vice-
Chair, Link Officers, Corporate Directors and relevant Legal and Financial 
Officers. All comments received were incorporated into the report, which will 
be reported for final agreement by Select on 11th October 2006. 
 
 
Timescale for Review 
 
The review was completed within the timescale and will be reported to 
Cabinet on 2 November 2006. 


